
EVERSSURCE 
ENERGY 

December 22, 2020 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301 

Re: DOCKET 20-195 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 

Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 

603-634-2459 
Erik.newman@eversource.com 

REVISED PETITION OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMP ANY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
D/B/ A EVERSOURCE ENERGY FOR AMENDED LICENSE TO CONSTRUCT 
AND MAINTAIN ELECTRIC LINES OVER AND ACROSS PUBLIC WATERS 
IN DEERFIELD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

Dear Director Howland: 

Enclosed for filing with the Commission please find Public Service Company of New Hampshire 
d/b/a Eversource Energy's revised petition and replacement exhibits for an amended license to 
cross public waters. The revised petition incorporates a restated minimum clearance 
requirement of 23 .2' in Section 7 and a replacement Exhibit 2 which adopts a similar revision 
under the NESC Vertical Clearance table as well as a revised clearance measurement which 
changed from 4 3 .9' to 41. 0'. Also enclosed is a letter discussing the reason for that change in 
the clearance measurement as requested by Ken Walsh of the Safety Division. 

Pursuant to the Commission's notice of March 17, 2020, this filing is only being provided by 
email. 

Thank you for your assistance. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

CC: Service List 

Sincerely, 

£/ 
Erik Newman 
Senior Counsel 




